
 

 

 

 

Minor remediation work: multi-purpose sports courts in 

Richard Murden Reserve  

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels is working with Inner West Council to assist with 

minor remediation of the multi-purpose sports courts in Richard Murden 

Reserve. 

What we're doing 

From Monday 31 January to Friday 4 February 2022, there will be minor work to 

repair the surface of the multi-purpose sporting courts to ensure they are fit for 

purpose. 

 

The courts will be temporarily closed while the work is undertaken between 7.00am to 

6.00pm. 

Work location 
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When  

Monday 31 January - Friday 

4 February 2022 

Hours of operation  

7:00am to 6:00pm  

Monday to Friday 

Where  

Multi-purpose sports courts 

in Richard Murden Reserve, 

Haberfield. 

 

For more information 

please call 1800 660 248 or 

email info@m4-

m5linktunnels.com.au  

 

 

 

We speak  

your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 
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